
Classroom News 

      June is here and we only have a couple of 
weeks of school left.  This year has passed by so 
quickly but as they say, “Time flies when you 
are having fun!”  Each of your children have a 
special place in our hearts and we will miss 
them all.  Thank you for entrusting us with your 
precious little ones.  
   
                   Have a great summer!!    
   
      Please review the class calendar for June’s 
events. (see back)    If you have any questions or 
concerns please feel free to e-mail me at:  
     lglaser@ctfarms.org or through Remind             
 
              Thank you.           Ms. Lisa 
 

 
• Attendance 
• Flag Salute 
• Calendar 
• Weather 
• Fun Songs/Dancing 
• Daily Story Time 
• Review colors, 

shapes, numbers 
 

Gathering Time Lessons 

  
                      
 
 
 
   There is no family project other than to please                                              
           enjoy your children this summer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Family Project Monthly Themes 

• End of Year program is June 12 
 

• All students attend class on June 11 
 

• Do not send your child to school in 
sandals or flip flops. 

 

• Dress your child in short sleeves 
and or shorts when appropriate 

Reminders 

Ms. Lisa’s                            June  2024 

 
 

                        
• Review 
• End of Year Fun 
 
 
                  

General Information 


